

#17-0127

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the

Fort Lauderdale City Commission

FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager

DATE: February 7, 2017

TITLE: Discussion on Gun Shows at Holiday Park

Vice Mayor Trantalis has requested discussion of future gun shows with Florida Gun Shows, Inc. at Holiday Park.

Attachment

Exhibit 1- CAM #13-0952 dated July 2, 2013

Exhibit 2 - Conference Minutes of July 2, 2013

Exhibit 3 - Florida Gun Show Lease

Prepared by: Carolyn Bean, Parks and Recreation

Department Director: Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation